
The most creative eras come during 
times of the greatest change. 

Launched from London in 2016, 
clothing brand SØRENSEN, founded 
by Wayne Sørensen, former design 
director of Orlebar Brown, is 
navigating the noise of fashion 
with a quiet, considered and 
seasonless approach to dressing 
inspired by working archetypes. 
Designed for men, with women in 
mind; 18% of our sales have been 
women buying for themselves. 

International stockists include 
Ron Herman LA, Barneys Japan, 
Matchesfashion and Merci Paris. 

Based on the success of its pop-up 
in early 2018, SØRENSEN has chosen 
Platform, Culver City CA, for its 
first permanent store location.
We see the store as a place for us 
to not only engage with our cus-
tomers but also to work on other 
areas of the business: from 
design, product development, 
online presence and wholesale 
support to marketing events and 
training. We see this as part of 
the new model of retail. 

We are now seeking dynamic 
individuals to get involved in all 
aspects of our not so ordinary 
vision.

About you:

You have a love of delighting 
people with exceptional
service and experience.

A genuine love of style and
an ability to inspire others.  

Nothing is too much of a bother; 
going the extra mile is second 
nature. 

If you have experience in any of 
the following areas and are hungry 
to be an integral part of an 
exciting young brand, we want to 
hear from you:
 
Retail sales with a proven track 
record. 

Retail management including build-
ing and developing a team.

Social/online engagement:
Instagram and Facebook. 

E-commerce sales: Shopify
backend management including asset 
creation and webstore management.

Stock and accounting admin: Xero, 
Vend, Unleashed, Shopify.

Domestic and/or international 
wholesale sales experience with 
meaningful personal relationships 
(travel included).

Men’s styling and personal shop-
ping.

Design and/or product development 
with strong technical knowledge of 
garment construction and textiles; 
Adobe Illustrator, Photoshop and 
Indesign.

Boutique event experience with
a strong network of local con-
tacts.

We are looking to reward the right 
people more than fairly and happy 
to write your Job Description 
together wtih you. 

We embrace flexible ways of work-
ing and we firmly believe in 
teamwork. 

In the first instance, please 
email your resume and a not so 
boring cover letter to:
post@studiosorensen.com.

Follow: @sorensen

 

NEW LOS ANGELES ROLES /
SALES MANAGER/associates: wholesale & retail
design & development ASSISTANT

CULVER CITY, CA


